Notice
Ref: SUB/REG-HO 2401/13 Date: January 02, 2024
To: All Concerned

Subject: Holiday on National Election-2024

This is to inform that the University will remain closed on January 06, 07
and 08, 2024 on the occasion of National Election- 2024 to be held on
January 07, 2024.The Admission Office will remain open on 6" & 8"
January, 2024 as per normal office schedule.

By instruction of the authority.
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Muhammad Abdul Matin .
Registrar »




